
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th August 2018 
 
To Parents and Caregivers, 
 
This letter is to advise you of the upcoming Year 7 and 8 Otago Primary School Netball Tournament held 
at the Edgar Centre on Thursday the 30th of August.Your daughter or son’s netball team will be 
competing as Kavanagh have entered 2 teams; 7Gold,⅞ Gold. 
 
The coaches of each team will be there on the day or they will be allocated a senior Kavanagh student to 
take them for their games.  
 
You will need to have your daughter/son at the Edgar Centre by 8.45am on the day so they can get 
warmed up for the first round of games. The draw is not out yet so will you will be informed of game times 
closer to the event. 
 
Everything will be finished by 3pm so can you please arrange pick up for this time from the Edgar Centre, 
Portsmouth Drive. 
 
Students need to wear their netball uniform for the games and bring warm clothes to put on between the 
games as the Edgar can get very cold. 
 
There is a $10.00 cost per player for this tournament, this needs to be paid to the Bursar’s office by 
Monday the 27th of August. (Kavanagh College 06 0901 0107876 00).  
 
You will also need to bring a packed lunch and drink bottle, the cafe will be open on the day. 
 
The dress up theme is Circus,arrange with your team to dress up in your favourite circus theme. 
 
If you have any questions please don't hesitate to get in contact. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Anita Van den Beld 
avandenbeld@kavanagh.school.nz 
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